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On 1/8/2025 at 2:00 p.m. ET, the SMCX will present the 
“Blueprint for a Successful VPP Self-Evaluation” webinar. 

This webinar focuses on the annual Voluntary Protection 
Programs (VPP) self-evaluation, specifically how to prepare for 
and develop each section of the evaluation. This webinar helps 
you understand why an annual self-evaluation is necessary, 
how to retrieve the annual self-evaluation template, deciding 
who should be responsible for writing each section, and tips to 
prepare a written evaluation of each sub-element. 

This webinar concludes with ideas for using the self-evaluation 
results to improve your safety and occupational health 
management system (SOHMS) 

This introductory level webinar is beneficial to personnel 
wanting to learn more about writing the annual VPP self-
evaluation. Personnel gaining the most benefit from this workshop may include: Safety and health 
(S&H) professionals, SOHMS points of contact, personnel leading the effort to conduct the annual VPP 
self-evaluation, and personnel tasked with writing the narrative part of the annual VPP self-evaluation. 

Click the article headline or link here (smscx.org/training/SessionInfo.aspx?sessionid=233) for more 
information on how to register. 

For additional information on the SMCX’s services, please visit the SMCX-hosted website at: 
https://www.smscx.org/. 
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